
People of Kuranda, this is our chance to show decision makers that Kuranda deserves better. We 
are neither anti-development nor xenophobic. We just want sustainable, controlled and sensitive 

development in tune with expectations demanded by us who live and work here.

Local and state planning schemes explicitly state the Myola Valley  
is not considered necessary for urban development.

For more information contact: Steven 0402 810 411

to 373 residential subdivision (600m2 blocks turning Myola Valley into urban sprawl)

to new shopping centres
to 500 student villas (with likely 457 Visas for resort workers)

to any further clearing of rainforest (120Ha already cleared)

NO
NO
NO
NO

This is our chance to unite and march against Kur-World being forced upon us.

Sunday 26th March 2017 
10.30am

MEET: near Skyrail car park, Coondoo Street      FINISH: Centenary Park
Guest performance by Willie Brim and friends

Rally 

against Kur-world


